
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
College Monday:  
Wear your college gear! 
 

http://beverlyhighlights.com/ 
 
Fridays are Norman Pride Days! 
Wear your ORANGE and BLACK! 
Go Normans! 

 
If you DO NOT have a 2016-2017 BHHS parking  
permit, you CANNOT park anywhere on campus.  
NO exceptions! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
75th Annual Boys' Basketball Tournament at BHHS 
*We need tons of help to run our concession stand Monday, December 5- Saturday, December 10. 
*Please sign up to donate and volunteer at http://signup.com/go/uTHfj2. 
*Donations should be dropped off in Coach Brown's office on or before Monday, December 5. 
*Lots of shifts available! Lots of donations needed! 
Thank you for your support of BHHS Athletics and PTSA. 
GO NORMANS! 
 
UCLA BLOOD DRIVE - THURSDAY, DECEMBER 1 Sign up and save lives! 8am-1pm in the BHHS Cafeteria (3rd Floor Main 
Building) 16 and 17 year olds need to fill out a MANDATORY CONSENT FORM! *Students can pick up a consent form from an 
ASB member, the library, attendance office, main office, and all houses.* TURN IN your consent form to an ASB Member or 
to Ms. Goolsby's box. or print it here: goo.gl/lO7b4L Adults do not need to sign a consent form. Students: SIGN UP WITH AN 
ASB MEMBER for an appointment to donate Adults: Walk-Ins are welcome. Restrictions: -16 yrs. or older-At least 110 lbs-No 
new wet piercings (ears are fine) or tattoos-No sicknesses (ex. colds, cough, etc.) -Certain medications: Contact ASB member 
for specifications*****Remember to bring an ID on the day of the blood drive***** 

Join your fellow BHHS students in celebrating the end of first semester at this year’s Winter Formal  
located at The Penthouse Hollywood (661 N Robertson Blvd) on Thursday December 15, 2016. The dance will run from 7 – 10 
pm with a theme of “Black and White.” Although this is a great opportunity for a formal date night, all students are welcome to 
attend, so get your friends together and enjoy a night of dressing up, dancing, and eating!  

 

MONDAY, November 28, 2016 

 
 
 
 
 

Attention All Students  
Parking On Campus!!! 

 
 You must park in your assigned spot. 

PROHIBITED AREAS:  
- Visitor and Staff Lot 
- Reserved spaces:  
- LOT B space 1 
 

 You must have your permit visible and posted in the 
REAR VIEW mirror (not flipped over nor behind 
another permit) 

 
 DID SOMEONE PARK IN YOUR SPOT? 

Report it to Security in person or email House B: 
1) In person (Security); or 
2) Email to mbuckley@bhusd.org 

When you report this, be sure to IDENTIFY 
the car in your spot (make, model, color) and 
the BHHS parking pass number (if it has 
one). 

 
 You may be subject to a ticket/fine if you violate any 

of the above rules! 
 

 

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK 
 
Monday: Regular Schedule 
Tuesday: Regular Schedule 
Wednesday: Regular Schedule 
Thursday: Early Release Schedule 
Friday: Regular Schedule 
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To purchase your tickets, complete the required forms and turn them in to your house office. Once forms are turned in, tickets can 
be purchased between the dates of 12/5/16 and 12/9/16 through the student store in person, or online at www.shopbhhs.com. 
Ticket prices are $45 with an ASB Card, and $60 without an ASB Card.  
 
Required forms: All students attending must complete the Winter Formal Dance Agreement (https://goo.gl/qsnJPI). In addition, 
any guest who does not attend BHHS must complete the Winter Formal Dance Agreement as well as the Winter Formal Guest Pass 
application (https://goo.gl/4VEb3H) which must be approved by their school before being turned into your house office. Get 
your forms turned in to your house office early so you can purchase tickets on time! Remember: no one outside of BHHS will be 
admitted without having the guest pass completed prior to ticket purchase. 

 
Freshman Elections 
Vote for Freshman ASB Members! Juno Polls open Tuesday November 29 through Thursday December1. Informational 
Candidate sheets are posted near the Library for reference. 

 
Sophomore through Senior commissionerships 
Hello Norman Nation! The time has come for the Spring Semester ASB commissioner applications! Any 10th, 11th, or 12th grader 
who is interested in applying for ASB for 2nd semester MUST attend a MANDATORY informational meeting on Monday, 
November 28 at lunch in Mrs. Goolsby’s room V-18. If you have any questions, feel free to email Maytal Sarafian at 
maytalsarafian@gmail.com. We hope to see you there! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

BHUSD PTA COUNCIL ANNUAL TOY DRIVE 
 

This Holiday season, the BHUSD PTA Council is continuing its annual tradition of collecting toys for students in the Compton Unified 
School District.  

 
Please participate by sending new, unwrapped toys (no used toys please) appropriate for kids in 1st grade through 5th grade. 

 
Toys will be collected at the high school at the college career center (room 290) from Monday, November 28- December 9 @ 
9am sharp.  You can also bring the toys to the PTSA Meeting on Friday December 9, 2016 (in the EDC). 
 

Thank you in advance for your generosity! 
 
 
Sorry to inform everyone but we are SOLD OUT of student parking permits. Thank you to those who quickly purchased their 
parking permit earlier in the year.  
 
Auditions for this year's musical, 25th Putnam County Spelling Bee, will be Wednesday Nov. 23, 2016 from 3-5 in the 
Salter. Auditioners should come prepared to sing 1 min of an upbeat song. Students not involved in the theatre program should also 
have a 1 min. Monologue or story. There are audition packets available in the choir room, theatre and library to be filled out.  
However there will now not be an accompanist so have accompaniment on an iPod or phone. Please sign up for either 
Tuesday, November 22, 2016 or Wednesday November 23, 2016 outside the choir room.  
 
BHHS will be offering American Sign Language for second semester! We have an exciting new opportunity for students! During 
second semester, West LA college will be teaching a college level course for our students on our campus. The course will be 
American Sign Language I and will be offered after school (approximately 3:15-5:15) 2 days per week. This is an amazing  
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opportunity for our students to earn BOTH college and high school credit for a course. The course will be taught by a West LA 
College professor on the BHHS campus and students can earn students 10 high school credits in addition to 3 college credits upon 
successful completion. This class can be used to satisfy a year of the high school Foreign Language requirement. 
Any interested students should contact their counselors as soon as possible. Enrollment is limited. 
 
Distinguished Speaker's Series New Season. If you are interested in hearing any of the following people speak in Beverly Hills 
High School please contact Ms. Garratt in Room V-21. Each event takes place on a Sunday in Beverly Hills. The cost of admission is 
FREE for our students.   
Steve Martin Sunday, January 8, 2017 
Ayaan Hirsi Ali, Sunday, February 19, 2017 
Vin Scully, Sunday, March 19, 2017 
Captain Scott Kelly, Sunday, May 7, 2017 
 
Health Office reminder: We are now located in Room 261 on the 2nd floor patio. Please remember that you need a hall pass from 
your teacher (or your next period teacher during passing period) with your name, date and time on the pass.  
And remember, Wash your hands frequently to prevent illness!! 
 
Peer Tutoring: Peer Tutoring has started! Need help with homework? Have questions about what you are learning in class? 
Come to Peer Tutoring on Tuesdays and Wednesdays during lunch in the College and Career Center (Room 290). Our amazing 
group of tutors are very talented students, dedicated to guiding and assisting those who want help with any academic subject. It is a 
drop in program, so no prior arrangement is needed. Just come when you need to! Please note that students are taken on a first 
come, first serve basis and getting tutored on a particular subject will depend on which tutors are in attendance on any given day. 
Contact Yunchao Zhang at zhyunchao@gmail.com or Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org with any questions or concerns. 

 
Families are encouraged to purchase your students ASB card for $65.00. Our ASB funds all student clubs, extra-curricular 
activities, and athletics. Students also receive discounts on various school wide activities throughout the year. Make checks 
payable to BHHS and pay directly in the student store. 
 

 After-School Library Tutoring  

 All Tutoring Held in Library from 3 - 4 pm  

      

 Teacher Day Date Subject  

 Goolsby Monday 28-Nov Alg - Geo - Alg2  

 Goolsby Wednesday 30-Nov Alg - Geo - Alg2  

      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Coffee with the Counselors- Once a month, BHHS counselors will host high school parents for Coffee with the Counselors, a 
special Q&A program designed to provide a casual environment where we can discuss college admissions related topics. Parents of 
all grades are welcome. Please join us for coffee, pastries, and dialogue-(guest speakers will be joining us to lead the discussion at 
some meetings) and don’t forget to bring your questions! Please email Ms. Rowley at crowley@bhusd.org if you have any 
questions regarding this program. And thank you to our wonderful PTSA for sponsoring the hospitality. 
8:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m. in College Center (Room 290) 

· Thursday, December 1, 2016 
· Wednesday, January 11, 2017 
· Thursday, February 9, 2017 
· Thursday, March 9, 2017 
· Thursday, April 6, 2017 
· Wednesday, May 3, 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:zhyunchao@gmail.com
mailto:cdubin@bhusd.org
http://bhhs.bhusd.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?userGroupREC_ID=10626&uREC_ID=10626&type=d&title=Counseling&un=ESD-CNS
mailto:crowley@bhusd.org
http://bhhs.bhusd.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=35498&type=d&pREC_ID=304527


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
“The Beverly Hills Unified School District publishes employment ads for the community as a public service but does not vet 
nor endorse the employers or the nature of the work listed herein, nor is the District responsible or liable for any action or 
matter that results from any contact with or employment by any employer advertised herein.” 
 
Part-Time Medical Office Paid Job: A local medical group near Cedars is looking for a mature, responsible, computer literate, 
conscientious student, to work 5 days a week, 4 hours a day, doing office work (scanning charts, etc). Interested students should 
send a resume to Eva Erdan at info@towernephrology.com noting “BHHS Student Candidate” in the subject line. Contact Cindy 
Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org if you have any questions. Juniors and Seniors eligible. 

 
Part-Time Position for Seniors: Diane Krön Chocolatier, a local luxury chocolate business, is looking to hire a 12th grader for 
general office work. The applicant should be well-groomed, meticulous (e.g., gift wrapping to perfection), have excellent 
penmanship, and be very responsible. Interested students should email a note and resume to Diane Kron at 
dianekron@kchocolatier.com noting “BHHS Student Candidate” in the subject line. Hours/wages are flexible.  
 
Part-time Position: A local insurance company has an opening for a responsible student to do general office work (scanning, 
organizing digital files, mail, order supplies). The position’s hours are flexible, a few days per week afterschool for a total of 4-6  
hours per week. The compensation would be $11 per hour). Interested students should email their resumes to Cindy Dubin at 
cdubin@bhusd.org, including their GPA (3.0 gpa minimum), noting “BHHS Student Candidate for Insurance Company” in the 
subject line. 
 
Fun Volunteer Opportunity! Make a new friend by volunteering with The Friendship Circle of Los Angles. Spend time with a child 
who has special needs. Learn new skills and start the New Year off helping someone else. Find out more at their volunteer 
orientations on Thursdays, December 1, January 12, and February 2 from 8-9pm at 1952 S. Robertson Blvd., LA 90034 24 
programs - Basketball Club, Sunday Circle, Hebrew School, Summer/ Winter Camp and more! For info or to RSVP Chaya@fcla.org 
or call 310.280.0955. 
 
Saturday Night Fun, Saturday, December 3 7:00-9:30p.m. Volunteer at Friendship Circle of Los Angeles for a night of activities, 
food and fun! His unique program provides children with special needs and their siblings a change to bond while their parents enjoy 
a worry free night out. Interested? Contact Chaya@fcla.org or call 310.280.0955 for more info. Location: 1952 S. Robertson 
Blvd. LA 90034 
 
Winter Break Community Service Opportunity: Volunteer with the Friendship Circle of Los Angeles at their Winter Camp for 
kids who have special needs. Make a difference while enjoying a week of field trips and fun activities. Monday, Monday, 19, 2016 - 
Friday, December 26- 30 9-4pm (orientation & training, Sunday, Dec. 25, 2016 from 10-12) Please RSVP to liba@fcla.org or 
call 310.280.0955 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SPANISH CLUB: DOCUMENTARY & GUEST SPEAKER!!! Meets during lunch MONDAY November 28th AND TUESDAY, 
November 29th!!  
 
Monday, November 28, 2016 Interested in Social Action and Civil Rights . . . Come watch the 1/2 hour Emmy-award winning  
PBS documentary on Medez vs. Westminster. Learn about the landmark school desegregation case!  
 
Tuesday, November 29, 2016 Special Guest Speaker, & filmmaker, Sandra Robbie, will discuss her documentary and hold Q&A 
session. You won't want to miss this one!!   
 
Come to Sr. Peixoto's cottage, V23 at lunchtime. Students at all levels welcome! Faculty sponsors: Sr. Lopez & Sr. Peixoto. For 
more info. contact club organizers Sofia & Kimia at bhclubespanol@gmail.com 
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Christian Club – We will have our next meeting on Tuesday, November 29, 2016 at lunch in room 170, the instrumental music 
room. All students are invited to attend and discuss topics on faith and the Bible. We will be discussing topics for our last two 
meetings as well. We look forward to seeing you there. Please contact Tianai Xiong at tianaiirisxiong@gmail.com for further 
information. Have a blessed day! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SENIORS: Now is the time! ORDER Your BHHS DIPLOMA TODAY! 
 

 Please use the following link: tinyurl.com/diplomarequest2016-2017  
 Complete the form to have your official diploma printed. (It only takes 1 minute!) 
 Print your name EXACTLY as you would like it to appear on your diploma. Be sure to check your response carefully as your 

diploma will be printed based on the information you provide on this form. 

*Since a diploma is a legal document, your full legal name should appear on it. It’s a good idea to write it as it appears on your birth 
certificate.  
Do not use nicknames.  
 
Any Questions or Need Assistance: Email Mrs. Edelstein at ledelstein@bhusd.org, CALL (310) 551-5100 ext. 8316, or stop by 
House A. Time is running out!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPORTS ANNOUNCEMENTS AND EVENTS: 
Link: http://tinyurl.com/hdqm8qr 
 
Complimentary custom mouth guards are available for all BHHS athletes. Please contact Dr. Douglas Galen to schedule your 
appointment (310) 855-1000 
 

 
 
 
 

SPRING SPORTS TRYOUTS SCHEDULE  
Sport  Coach  Date  Time  Location  
Baseball  Riesenberg  Tuesday, November 29  3:00-4:30 PM  BHHS Baseball Field  
Boy's Tennis  Margolin  Monday, December 5 & Tuesday, December 6  3:00-4:00 PM  Tennis Courts  
Track and Field  Washington  Wednesday, November 30, Thursday, December 1 

& Friday, December 2 
3:00-4:00 PM  BHHS Track  

Boys Volleyball Lebrun  Monday, November 28, Tuesday November 29,  3:00-5:00 PM  Upstairs Gym  
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